
 

 

21 September 2017 

Dear Parents 

 

50th Celebration 
 

Just before the end of the summer term we discovered that our school 

building is  50 years old. In July 1967 the pupils of Broomhaugh  moved 

from the old school building , further down Church Lane, into our present 

building and so we would like to hold a small 50th anniversary for the 

pupils. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday 27th September we would like the children to come to 

school dressed as much as possible as they would have done in 1967. 

Please do not spend money on outfits as we are sure you will find suitable 

things in the children existing wardrobes! 

 

The children will be playing some 60s themed activities and then having a 

small party tea. We will be mentioning some historic events and of course 

hearing some music that took place at that time. We are also asking them 

to think of 50 things you can do at Broomhaugh and 50 things we love 

about Broomhaugh which will form part of our displays about this 

anniversary. We are also wondering about burying a time capsule that 

could be dug up in another 50 years time. 


